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Dear Sir/Madam,
I am writing to express my absolute disapproval to this proposed project as I have done
since learning that Aquind plan to destroy our Milton Piece Allotments and many green
fields, unspoiled shoreline and dig up the Eastern Rd for a project that is dubious and
totally unnecessary and totally contrary to all this government is proposing and should be
delivering to keep England, as in the words of the hymn Jerusalem, green and pleasant.

I have represented myself to the Planning Inspectorate and they have my objections in
writing and on record from a Zoom meeting in May.
I plead with SoS to make the right decision and dismiss this proposed ecological disaster
of a project out of hand. This can’t be the Britannia Unchained you visualised, can it?

Stop Aquind now for the benefit of our city Portsmouth, our children and the planets
future.

Thank you
Robert Milner




